Seaham Harbour Nursery School Early Learners



Newsletter -April 2016

Dear Parents

Welcome back after the Easter break, we hope you enjoyed the holiday. Please can we ask you to take a few minutes to complete the attached 'Story from Home' sheet for your child's learning journey.



All the children have settled back in lovely & are keen to do the wonderful activities on offer.

Over the holidays we had artificial grass installed in the children's garden. This looks wonderful & it finishes off the new building perfectly. In the eyes of the children "It looks like Tellytubby land!"

Monday May 2nd- Early Learners is closed for May Day holiday.



<u>Tuesday May 10^{th} </u>- The school photographer will be in nursery to take children's photographs staff will bring children down to nursery who normally attend on a Tuesday. Anyone who attends on different days can be brought along to nursery at $\underline{10:30}$ and $\underline{1:30}$. Younger brothers and sisters can also be brought along at these times.

<u>Friday May 27^{th-}</u> Nursery closes for half term holiday.



<u>Places for Nursery for Sept 2016 -</u> will be allocated the week beginning May 9^{th} . If you have not registered your child for nursery you must do this by April 25^{th} .

<u>Early Learners Places (for Sept 2016)</u> - are being allocated now. If anyone has children ready for Early Learners (i.e. 2 year olds) then please see Mrs Marshall in the office.



<u>Wanted-</u> Empty boxes, tubs, cartons, tubes & pots (no milk cartons) for children to use in their creative activities. We also would like old pans, spoons, spatulas & kitchen utensils to use in our mud kitchen area.



<u>Transition visits</u>- after half term the children will start their transition visits to nursery. Further details will be given.



Webpage <u>www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk-</u> we are currently updating the style and content. Keep checking it out for information, notices and photographs.

Thank you

Carole Scott

Headteacher